
My family became a Voom customer after purchasing an HDTV in 2004.  We love 
Voom's HDTV programming content and hope to continue to receive VOOM 
programming.  In our opinion Voom is the only HDTV content provider that 
justifies our investment in a new HDTV.  Note, that we are NOT big sports fans 
either! VOOM's commitment to HDTV is unequaled by our local cable operator and 
the other satellite services.  We hope you will honor VOOM HD LLC's desire to 
continue operating Rainbow-1 at the 61.5 frequencies. I would also like to 
remind the FCC of their responsibility to foster increased competition and 
consumer choice. 
Thank you.  DeWayne Rosene 


